
NOTES 
~ SEPTEMBER 18, 2016 ~ 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Next Sunday:  
Message:          Dave Harnish 

Librarian:         Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery:    Twila Jantzi 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note:   

 

 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                   68       

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                 $2,292          

                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2016 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                    

                                   

              

 

September 18, 2016 

 

“Members of One Another… 

Forgive One Another” 

Ephesians 4:25-32 

 

      Welcome & Announcements                        Chuck Jantzi  

 Praise & Worship in Song 

 Responding with tithes and offerings 

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish                   

 Sending Prayer                                               Chuck Jantzi    

 

         

 

 
 

 

Sonrise Café                 9:00-9:30 a.m. 

 Worship Service          9:30-11:00 a.m. 

  Part 2                             11:00-11:30 a.m. 

   



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2     11:00-11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

♦ 5th- 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦ 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8 

Adults 

♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

♦ Catalyst Groups 

         Connections- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

         Adults- Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

   

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Harry & Lynne Diffenderfer 

Librarian:  Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery:  Amy Smith 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Tue               6:30 p.m.       Congregational Meeting          The Chapel 

 

 

 

                        Announcements 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane 

Harnish  if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� CONSIDER JOINING a Catalyst group for Part 2 of our service.  

Catalyst groups meet in the Fellowship Hall from 11:00 a.m. to         

11:30 a.m. and are intended to focus on understanding and applying 

the morning message.  See Ruth Martin or Pastor Dave to find a group.  

� CONGREGATIONAL MEETING – Plan to attend a special 

congregational meeting THIS Tuesday, September 20 @ 6:30 p.m.  We 

will be reflecting on how we can “go deeper with each other and in our 

communities”.  Check your mailbox for additional information. 

� HELP NEEDED – Ashley Martin is looking for some help getting 

Aria off the bus during the week (at her home on 418 Garfield Rd, 

Mount Joy) at 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Wednesdays and taken to her 

place of employment 312 Honeysuckle Drive Marietta (Snap Fitness 

across the street from the Chapel!). Please phone (717-449-0636) or email 

Ashley(mommabirdash@gmail.com) if you are interested in helping 

out! 

� DIRECTORY UPDATE – It’s time to update the Chapel directory!  If 

you have a new phone number, address , email address, name change 

since April 2016 or would like a new photo, please email the chapel at: 

mariettachapel@gmail.com or fill out the directory update sheet on the 

table in the lobby by  October 2.   

� SMALL GROUP STUDY using “Breathe, Making Room for Sabbath” 

by Pricilla Shirer will begin the first week of October.  One of our 

greatest challenges in our culture is taking time to cease from all 

activities and just breathe. If you are weary, worn out, and exhausted, 

then the concept of Sabbath will change your life. Sign-up on the sheet 

in the lobby, and indicate your first, second and third evening 

preference. 

 

 

CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check the  

bulletin board for more information on the following and more... 

� LANCASTER MENNONITE SCHOOL ALUMNI are 

invited to participate in an alumni choir and orchestra as 

part of the school's 75th anniversary celebration October 7, 

2016. If interested in participating, contact Marcy Hostetter 

at hostettermr@lancastermennonite.org. 

� GOOD NEWS IN A BROKEN WORLD- Eastern 

Mennonite Missions will be holding a vision and 

fundraising banquet on Friday, October 21, 2016 @ 6:30 p.m. 

at Yoder's Restaurant & Buffet, 14 South Tower Road, New 

Holland, PA.  Come hear from EMM president Nelson 

Okanya about EMM's call to share good news in a broken 

world. 

� FALL FOOD DRIVE at the Materials Resource Center 

(MRC) in Ephrata.  Join MCC this fall as we partner with 

Anabaptist churches in Pennsylvania and New York to 

provide food boxes to those in need. Fill a bag or box 

with specific grocery items and drop them off at the MRC 

in Ephrata, PA. 

 

 

                                           YOUTH 

� “ST& …” will meet Sept 25 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel for 

worship and Bible study.  All 9th – 12th graders are welcome 

to attend. 

� THE READING, PA KIDS BIBLE STUDY will be held 

THIS Monday, September 19.  Please meet at the Chapel at 

5:45 p.m. 


